
Sent: 15/08/2023 1:15:37 PM
Subject: DA2022/0145

To Council

Please do not approve DA2022/0145.

This development is detrimental to the beautiful Stony Range Regional Botanical Garden. We
love spending time here with our grandchildren and support it being protected from
developments like this.

Regards
C & F Giles


